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Tuesday 29 November

Y1 Panto Trip

Thursday 1 December

Year 6 Christmas Tree Assembly

Friday 2 December

PTA Christmas Fair

Wednesday 7 December

Christmas Dinner Day

Tuesday 13 December –

Wednesday 14 December

EYFS & KS1 Christmas Show

Thursday 15 December

Christmas Party Day

Friday 16 December

Christmas Concert, Whole 

School, Last Day of Term

Spring Term 1

Wednesday 4 January 2023 –

Friday 10 February 2023

Spring Term 2

Monday 20 February 2023 –

Friday 31 March 2023

Summer Term 1

Monday 17 April 2023 –

Friday 26 May 2023

25th November 2022

A note from the Headteacher
The festive season is almost upon us and we will be kicking off our celebrations with 
our annual Christmas Tree Assembly, led by Year 6 on Thursday 1 December at 
9:00am.  Each of our pupils has made a Christmas decoration to dress the tree and 
you are more than welcome to join us for the occasion if you wish.
Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 children will also be putting on a Christmas 
Production, for which tickets will be available from Monday of next week. The 
performances will take place on Tuesday 13 December at 2:15pm and Wednesday 
14 December at 9:30am.  Tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis and 
cost £2.50 for each person aged 3 years and upwards. 
In addition, a special School Christmas Concert will take place on the last day of term 
Friday 16 December in the school hall, with performances by all children from 
Nursery to Year 6.  Due to limited capacity, and to cover the cost of refreshments, 
tickets will be sold for £2.50 each and be limited initially to two per family.  To 
purchase tickets for any of above performances, complete the tear off slip from the 
letters sent home and return it to your child’s class teacher in an envelope marked 
‘Production Tickets’ or ‘School Christmas Concert’ with your child’s name and class 
plus a clear indication of which performance you wish to attend.
We look forward to welcoming you all and ask that you give consideration to our 
neighbours in regards to parking when attending these events.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

PTA CHRISTMAS FAIR
The PTA Christmas Fair will take place 
straight after school next Friday 2 
December. The PTA is always looking 
for support, either for regular or specific 
events, to raise invaluable funds to 
improve the school experience for our 
pupils. If you can spare an hour or more 
from 1:30pm to help us to set up, 
please contact the office. 
If you have not already done so, please 
consider supporting us with the 
purchase of PTA raffle tickets for the 
special Christmas hampers the staff 
have put together which will be drawn 
at the end of the Christmas Fair.

CHRISTMAS DINNER
Our kitchen staff will prepare Christmas 
Dinner for pupils on Wednesday 7 December. 
For those children who would ordinarily have 
a packed lunch, parents will need to order a 
Christmas dinner by Monday 28th November.  
For those children who do not want a 
Christmas dinner they will need to bring a 
packed lunch. The cost of a Christmas dinner 
is £2.70 for those children in Nursery and 
Years 3 - 6 and is free to children in 
Reception, Years 1 and 2 and those eligible 
for a free school meal.

Collection Arrangements
Any change to the end of day 
collection arrangements need to be 
communicated to the office by 3pm.  
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